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The MotoAmerica Junior Cup regulations have been updated (as of 3/5/18) with the current minimum weight and 
maximum RPM requirements. These specifications were determined by the FIM. MotoAmerica will follow the FIM’s 
recommendations throughout the year to ensure the equal performance of the machines in the Junior Cup class.  As a 
reminder all Junior Cup machines must be equipped with the HM quick shifter specified in technical bulletin 02-2018. 

The rulebook is available here http://www.americanmotorcyclist.com/Racing/Story/road-racing-rules 

Please email technicaldirector@motoamerica.com for any additional questions.  
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